
 

1952 — 1953

Pre31dent - Mrs Sam Dafoe, lst Vice President - Mrs Harry Coulter
,

2nd Vice President - Mrs Stanley Bateman, Secty-treas.-Mrs Robert

Wheeler.

On May 29th 1953 the District Annual was held in St John's United

Church. The attendance was 133. Mrs Roscoe Robson, District President,

presided over this meeting. Chapman Branch catered for the dinner.

At our Annual birthday party held in May we had sixteen visitors from

Nbira Branch. At another meeting we had a program on Modern Education.

We had a sale of roots and bulbs this year.

Picture of Charter Members taken at the annual

 
Badirow - Mrs Howard Countryman, Mrs Harry Coulter, Mrs Clayton Fisher,

lhs Stanley Webb, Mrs Albert Martin, Mrs Robert Wheeler, Mrs Harry Foster,

Mrs John Rennie, Mrs W.A. Countryman, Mrs Roy Hall.

Front row - Mrs Thomas Lynn, Mrs Wilfred Laberge, Mrs Thomas Leslie, Mrs

Charles Jeffrey, Mrs Stanley Bateman and Mrs Kenneth Fisher.


